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To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

Mr Cazier,

I live in Minnesota but have traveled to Colorado in the past to fish with a guide in Grape Creek. | also have a trip
planned there for this August. Please do not let Zephr Minerals get access for exploratory drilling in that area. It is an
incredible resource for the people of Colorado and visitors from other states. No matter what mining companies say,
about not harming the areas they are going into, they are all about rape and pillage. Once they are finished it will take
Grape Creek decades, if ever, to recover. Thank you for your time.

David Noll

32443 Lakeview Drive
Lake City, Mn. 55041

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=5f09c8c280&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1663315391510033275%7Cmsg-f%3A16633153915100...  1/1



